
 

 

Dear Colleagues,  

On behalf of the European Association of Neuroscience Nurses (EANN) and Serbian Nurses 
Association (UMSTS), Neuroscience Nurses Section, we have the great pleasure to invite you to 
participate at the 10th Quadrennial Congress of the European Association of Neuroscience Nurses - 
EANN, taking place from 13 – 16th May 2015 in Belgrade, Serbia. 

Also, we would like to remind you to submit your abstract for the Congress.  
The Abstract Submission Deadline is December 10th, 2014.  
The Early Bird Registration Fee deadline is March 15th, 2015. 

All the information about the Congress, as well as instructions for abstract submission can be found 
on the Congress website: www.eann2015.rs. 

We are at your disposal for all further information and assistance. 

Kind regards, 

Congress Secretariat 
Sava Centar, Congress Department 
Milentija Popovića 9, 11070 Belgrade, Serbia  
Tel.: +381 11 220 6702 
eann2015@savacentar.net 
www.eann2015.rs 
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